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Are you a blind or visually impaired adult who cross-country skis or wants to learn how?  Join over 200 active adults from the U.S. and other countries for the 43rd annual Ski for Light International Week.  The 2018 event will take place from Sunday January 21st through Sunday January 28th at the Tahoe Donner Cross Country Ski Area in Truckee, California, a world-class Nordic ski area with 100 kilometers of well groomed trails. We will stay at the Nugget Casino Resort in Sparks, Nevada, a large hotel with many amenities close to the Reno Nevada airport. 
Ski for Light attracts beginner and advanced cross-country skiers. Two sets of parallel, groomed tracks are set in the snow. You will be paired with a sighted instructor/guide who will ski next to you, assist with skills and technique, describe the countryside and enjoy the trails with you. You and your guide will decide together how far, how long, and on what kind of terrain you will ski.  
If you have never before attended what many have called the experience of a lifetime, or if you want to repeat the SFL experience, visit the SFL website at www.sfl.org for more details and to submit your application for a fantastic week of fun.  The cost for the week is $950, including a double occupancy room, all meals, transportation to and from the ski area, special interest sessions and evening entertainment. SFL provides free rental of skis, boots, and poles to first-time participants and partial stipends based on financial need to first and second time participants. All applications are due by November 1, 2017. Apply early so you can be accepted and obtain the cheapest air fare!  
If you have additional questions contact Melinda Hollands, the Visually Impaired Participant Recruitment Committee Chairperson, at mlhollandstc@gmail.com or call (231) 590-0986.  

